
 

We would like to announce that Dr Nermina 

Selimovic will be retiring towards the end of 

September.  She has been a GP here for 21 

years and will be very much missed.   

Her passion for providing life-long care has 

meant she has had the privilege of seeing 

many patients grow from babies into adults.  

She has shared heartache and joy with 

hundreds of patients.   

We wish her all the best with the well-

deserved retirement, and she will take many 

happy memories of the loyalty and kindness 

of many patients into her retirement.   

Her patients will be shared amongst the other 

doctors at the practice, and we hope to 

continue with the excellent standard of care 

that Dr Selimovic provided to you. 


